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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1658 provides that upon the completion of a lethality assessment by a peace officer during a 

domestic violence investigation, the peace officer is to contact a local, certified domestic 

violence intervention program and communicate the responses given by the victim to the 

domestic violence intervention program provider.  The peace officer is to encourage the victim to 

speak with the program provider for assistance and information regarding options and resources 

available to the victim. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1658, as introduced, provides that peace officers completing a lethality assessment for 

victims of domestic violence crimes shall contact certified domestic violence intervention service 

providers and encourage victims to speak to service providers regarding options and resources 

available to the victim. 

 

No need for additional state appropriated funding is anticipated for compliance with the 

provisions of the measure. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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